Key contact Subcommittee Report (Teresa Mora)

Program Summary

The Key Contact program consists of geographic districts, with each district represented by a District Representative. The representatives work with appointed Key Contacts to reach out to SAA’s membership, mainly greet new members, and welcome them to the organization. In the past year, the Key contacts have reached out to 706 new members. 

Key Contact Meeting at Annual Meeting

Immediate past chair, Larissa Woo, convened an in person meeting at the 2013 SAA Annual Meeting in New Orleans. The meeting was well attended and all present found it a worthwhile endeavor that should be continued in the future. 

There was an active discussion of how to better promote the program and how to make the program more meaningful for both members and Key Contacts. There is an interest in holding regional events for SAA members. 
At the request of Key Contacts, a new listserv was developed in August to allow them to be in contact with one another. 

Volunteer Recruitment and New Member Contacts

Since August 2013, 9 volunteers have joined the program as Key Contacts, filling vacancies or replacing Key Contacts who have resigned, moved into District Representative positions or whose terms of service have expired. As of December 1, 2013, 72 key contacts have reached out to 706 new members.

Current Activities:
In addition to meeting our primary objective of greeting new members, at the request of the Membership Committee Chair the subcommittee chair has drafted and submitted updated guidelines for the Key Contact Subcommittee, which the Membership Committee has approved. 

